
February 27, 2024 

COSL Leadership Team Election Results 

Congratulations to the following candidates who were elected to the COSL Leadership Team: 

• Marc Kujanpaa, Swan Valley Teacher's Association, for a three (3) year term 

• Brian Straub, River East Transcona Teachers’ Association, for a three (3) year term 

The COSL Leadership Team is the executive and administrative body of the Council of School 
Leaders. It is responsible for conducting the affairs of COSL between Board meetings. 
Elected Leadership Team members will serve their terms commencing immediately after 
the 2024 COSL AGM. Please join me in wishing Brian and Marc all the best as they continue 
their leadership work in governing the Council of School Leaders. 




